
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of: Gary Bartlett, Chief Officer Highways and Transportation 

Report to: Inner West Community Committee (Armley, Bramley & Stanningley and Kirkstall 

wards) 

Report author: Jo Lepelley, joanna.lepelley@leeds.gov.uk 0113 37 89177 

 
Date: 3rd September  To note  

Leeds Streets for All 

 
Purpose of attending the next community committee meeting on Tues 3rd Sep 2024. 

 
1. To brief ward members on the Leeds Streets for All consultation findings. 

2. See if the findings tie in ward members’ knowledge of the issues and if there are any 

gaps.  

3. Advise how findings will be fed back to residents. 

4. Discuss next steps. 
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